09/01/2016

To: Eric Conklin

IT Director - Derby Public Schools

35 5Th Street Derby CT

Eric,

I regret to inform you that I am resigning from the IT Staff at Derby Public Schools. Please accept this letter of resignation, effective two weeks from today. My last day of employment at Derby Public Schools will be Wednesday 9/14.

I appreciate that you brought me into the IT Department and I have enjoyed my time here working with you and Carmine, and many others in Derby PS, and appreciate the professional growth and development I acquired working here, and hope to continue our relationship in the future.

I wish you and all at Derby PS continued success.

Best regards,

John Barsevich

Ext Inter officer
all